
1

Dickmann, Jacob C - DNR

From: Werbach, David <werbach.david@epa.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, January 31, 2018 2:08 PM
To: Dickmann, Jacob C - DNR
Subject: Squaw and Stillwell Creek TMDL

Jacob: 
 
Your email request for the decision document for this TMDL was forwarded to me for response.   
 
There is no decision document for this TMDL, as it was issued by the EPA.  Since we do not “review” our own TMDLs, we 
do not have a decision document.   
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at Werbach.david@epa.gov or 312-886-4242. 
 
Dave Werbach 
R5 TMDL Coordinator 
 


